
 

From: Francesca Allodi-Ross 
To: General Government and Licensing 
Subject: Support for acquisition of 1337 Queen St 
Date: Saturday, July 2, 2022 9:01:08 AM 

Dear Gord Perks, 

I think the project proposed at 1337 queen is a great project. We need more affordable 
housing! As a transitional housing provider for newly arrived refugee claimants, we see each 
day how difficult it is for our residents to find somewhere to live when they move out of our 
homes. I hope projects like this will help. 

Many thanks, 

Francesca Allodi-Ross (she/her) 
Executive Director, Romero House 
Office: 416-763-1303 
Direct: 647-598-0960 
1558 Bloor St. West 
Toronto, ON M6P 1A4 
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